
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Earl Hunter <ehunter@sccjc.org>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 11/3/2015 11:32:24 AM
Subject: RE: Checking in

Sounds good – Thank you, Earl!
 
From: Earl Hunter [mailto:ehunter@sccjc.org] 

Sent: Tuesday, November 03, 2015 10:59 AM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca

Cc: Pisarik, Holly

Subject: Re: Checking in
 
Good morning, Rebecca.
I will give you a call a little later. I'm on a conference call with the American Tort Reform Association (ATRA) 
until noon and have lunch meeting that should end around 1:15 pm. I will give you a call after that, if you are 
available.
 
We (SCCJC) are having our annual fall meeting tomorrow. Our Board met yesterday. I can fill you in on details 
after lunch.
 
Kindest regards,
Earl

--

Earl Hunter, Executive Director

South Carolina Civil Justice Coalition

PO Box 12586

Columbia, SC 29211

Cell Ph: (803) 260-5258

Work Ph: (803) 771-0008

ehunter@sccjc.org
www.sccjc.org

On Tue, 3 Nov 2015 15:53:03 +0000, "Schimsa, Rebecca" <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Good morning Earl – I believe you were to have some legislative meetings in late October and possible a 
Board meeting this week, and so I wanted to check in with you to touch base on any decisions that were made 
they may affect your legislative agenda next year.  Please give me a call today when you have a few 
moments.  My cell is always best:  429-4561.  Thank you.
 
 
 
 
Rebecca S. Schimsa
 
Deputy Legal Counsel
 
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
 

mailto:Schimsa,%20Rebecca%20%3CRebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov%3E
mailto:ehunter@sccjc.org
mailto:HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov
mailto:ehunter@sccjc.org
http://www.sccjc.org
mailto:RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov


O: 803-734-6068 | C: 803-429-4561
 
 


